
   

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Summer 1 2025      Theme: A Bug’s Life 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

Well this half term may have been short but it’s 

been a super sweet one! 

Our topic this half term has been A Bug’s Life, and 

we have channelled our learning through the 

story The Very Hungry Caterpillar. 

The good weather has taken a lot of our learning 

outside which the children have really enjoyed, 

and we have seen plenty of bugs in real life. 

In English we have been working on our 

communication to talk about our likes and 

dislikes, as well as matching items from the story, 

and sequencing the story from the beginning, to 

the middle through to the end. This led onto our 

learning about the life cycle of a butterfly.  

We have continued to explore other areas of the 

school with regular trips to the field and the library 

each week. The children have shown great 

independence in accessing their own books and 

make sure they keep our library tidy. We even 

talked about keeping safe when crossing the 

road and always check for cars now. 

In Maths we have been working on counting and 

number recognition, as well as identifying 2D 

shapes and repeating patterns. We even had a 

go at making our own repeating pattern 

caterpillars. Alongside the story of The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar we worked on ordering the 

days of the week. 

This term we have tasted a lot of fruit just as the 

hungry caterpillar did! Once we’d tried different 

fruits, we chose our favourites to make fruit 

kebabs, and blitzed them up to make a smoothie. 

Throughout the day the children have been 

working hard to communicate their wants and 

needs. Whether we are building on our 

sentences, or engaging in more eye contact and 

initiating interactions, we have seen a huge 

development in our overall level of 

communication in Conway Class and it is 

wonderful to see! 

We hope you have a fab half term! 
Catherine, Paloma, Emma, Nikki, Holly and Amber 

 

            

         

        

       

            

Important Dates: 
Monday 2nd June – First Day Term 6 

16thth – 18th June – School Photographer 

Thursday 19th June – Sports Day 

Saturday 12th July – CastleFest 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July – End of Term 6 – Happy 

Summer! 

 


